
 

                                                                       
  

 

Mathematics 

 
We will be following the White Rose Maths 

Scheme for year 1. The focus for the 
spring term is addition and subtraction 

with place value to 50. 
 

We will also be continuing to practise 

maths fluency every day, revising the 
Early Years and Year 1 curriculum 
focussed skills, including subitising.  

 

Wider Curriculum 
For our Science lessons this term, we are looking at Animals including Humans and 

Plants. We are going to be learning about Mary Anning in History. In Geography, we 
are looking at the United Kingdom and the countries that are part of it. The 

technique in Art this term is weaving with textiles and we will be learning about 
notable artists such as Anni Albers, Megan Bogden-Shimek and Judit Just. We will 

also be exploring slider mechanisms in Design Technology. During our PE lessons we 
will be learning about Dance with Inspire+ and controlling movement in Gymnastics. 
Computing is focusing on using IT to write digitally and grouping data. In RE we are 
learning about Islam with a focus on the Qur’an and important festivals. In RSHE we 
will explore our dreams and goals as well as being healthy. More in depth planning 

can be found on the Academy website under Curriculum.  
www.huntingtowerprimary.co.uk 

 

English 
The children will be using the Read Write 

Inc reading and spelling scheme. The 
focus is still building a more fluent reading 

style and knowledge of phonic skills. 
There are more opportunities for 

independent writing to develop as their 

spelling develops.  
 

Handwriting is focusing on pre cursive 
writing with an accurate and fluid style. 
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The happiness and well-being of your child is most important to us and we can achieve this 

through our partnership with you. If you have any small concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact your class teacher via ClassDojo during school hours or email 

enquiries@huntingtowerroad.lincs.sch.uk  for larger concerns. 
 

Year 1 Wombats and Lemurs 
 

P.E. – This year the children will have PE on Tuesday and Thursday. 
Please ensure that your child is wearing their coloured PE t-shirt and shorts. As the 

weather gets colder, they can wear plain, dark coloured leggings or joggers. 
All earrings must be removed or covered. 
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